## **Woodley Park News**

Oyster-Adams school has started a program for **volunteers to tutor students** in the school. DCPS rules require non-parents to go through a clearance process before they can volunteer. If you're interested in helping out the kids, get in touch <u>Claire Taylor</u> or check out the <u>DCPS</u> website.

**Rats!** You might have read the article in the *Northwest Current* about a meeting pulled together by CM Cheh's office to discuss the rat problem in the Woodley Park business district. A second meeting was held yesterday, attended by several DC government employees, all three Woodley Park ANC commissioners, representatives of a number of businesses and four members of the WPCA Executive Committee. We will be discussing ways WPCA can work with neighborhood businesses to solve this problem at this Wednesday's Executive Committee meeting (at which all are welcome).

**Home and Garden Television** (HGTV) is looking for homeowners who may be interested in having their recently renovated master suite (bedroom/bath) featured on its show "Bang for Your Buck". If you're interested, you need to request an application from <u>Trisha Boyd</u> by **Monday, Feb. 1**.

We are starting to put together the next issue of our print newsletter, *The Acorn*. If there is something you'd like to see us write about or if you have an article you'd like your neighbors to read, <u>let me know</u>.

The WPCA Executive Committee submitted comments Wednesday on WMATA's proposed options for closing the budget gap. You can read them here.

## **C**ALENDAR

The **WPCA Executive Committee** usually meets on the first Wednesday of the month; the next meeting will be at 7:30 pm on Wednesday February 3 at Stanford (Connecticut Ave and Woodley Rd). A draft agenda should be posted on the website a few days before the meeting. All are welcome.

John Goodman
Past pres., WPCA
For more information, visit <a href="http://www.wpcaonline.org/">http://www.wpcaonline.org/</a>

© Woodley Park Community Association